
The Clifford and Jeanne Ruth 
Memorial Scholarship

Name:

E-mail:

Phone:

Birthdate:

Address:

Tell us your story.  Why do you feel you should receive the Clifford and Jeanne Ruth Memorial Scholarship?

When completed, please submit this form to info@energylabfitness.com with the subject line “Clifford 
and Jeanne Ruth Memorial Scholarship”, or drop it by The Energy Lab, 304 E Citrus Ave, Redlands, CA.  If  

you have any questions, please feel free to e-mail us or call us at 909-798-1800.  Thank you!


